
 
 

 

Circular No. 01 of the year 2024 

 

Regarding 

The General Framework for Employment Patterns and Flexible Work 

Types in Federal Government 

 
To the kind attention of all Ministries and Federal Entities 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to extend its best 

greetings to you, and wishes you continuous success. 

Based on the issuance of the Council of Ministers’ federal decree-law No. 49 of the year 2022 

regarding Human Resources in Federal Government, and the Council of Ministers’ resolution 

No. 48 of the year 2023 regarding the executive regulation of the same above decree, and the 

Council of Ministers’ resolution No. 4/8f for the year 2023 regarding The General Framework 

for Employment Patterns and Flexible Work Types in Federal Government. 

As part of FAHR efforts to support federal entities, it has developed electronic mechanisms 

within the system of Human Resources Information Management System at the Federal 

Government “Bayanati”. Therefore, FAHR will hold a series of virtual workshops in order to 

introduce The General Framework for Employment Patterns and Flexible Work Types in 

Federal Government, according to the following details: 

Targeted Category Workshop Date Time 

Directors and 

Executives of Human 

Resources 

First Workshop 
Thursday, 

15/02/2024 
10:00am-12:00pm 

Second Workshop 
Wednesday 

22/02/2024 

 

Therefore, you are kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem fit from your team to 

register in order to attend the above workshops. 

Kind regards, 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

 

• Please confirm attendance by registering through the link: 

https://shorturl.at/hNQU1  

• For more information, please contact: 

- Rashed Altowail, direct line: 042319158 or by email: RAltowail@fahr.gov.ae 

- Zainab Hassan, direct line: 042319016 or by email: ZHassan@fahr.gov.ae  
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